
Sunday December 1, 1963 

A meeting of the Baard of Trustees waeoalled on 

Sunday night December 1, 1963. All members present 

except Bro. Thomas Griffith. It was brought to the 

boards attention that Evangelist Bob Watters had spoken 

to Pastor Robelson ana said that he felt the church 

owed him a matter of $3P.00 dollars ana hought we would 

pay it. A motaon was made by Bro. George Ambrose and 

seconded by Bro. George Briffin that we give him $ 50.00 

to clear up the matt-tor. 

The matte., of taking care of church employees came up. 

It was decided to give all employees 15.00 dollars 

a piece. Also to include Sister Betty Roberson. 

Sister Betty Strang and bro. Walter MAnny. 

The Boa.d oi Trustees decided by ccmmon consent that 

we give our Sexton Leon Graboski $ 20.00 dollars as a 

gift for his work during the special selvtes. 

Secretary 

Charles MacPherson 


